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◦ Sanctuary Preservation and Readiness Project’s April 

1 start date is here.  
 

◦ Construction fencing around Sanctuary and North 

parking to be installed Wednesday, April 3. Please  

do not use the North parking lot starting Wednesday, 

April 2. 
 

◦ Armstrong Associates, our General Contractor will begin 

full mobilization once the construction fencing is in place.                                                                     



◦ 4 access routes to Parish Hall & Parish School when   

Construction Fence in place & North Parking Lot closed: 

o from lot north of Friendship Center & Office along edge 

of Construction Fence 

o from lot south of Office past front of Parish House 

o from entrance of lot south of Parish House to front of 

Parish House 

o from end of lot south of Parish House to walkway west of 

School 

Please see attached Access Route diagram  

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      


